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MONTHLY MESSAGE FROM SUPERINTENDENT DR. CONROY

Superintendents Schools Task Force 

We concluded the ninth and tenth meetings of the Superintendent’s
Schools Task Force in September. On September 13, the Task Force
members completed a survey and provided options to address the District's
continued declining enrollment and low schools’ enrollments. On
September 28, I invited the Board Subcommittee composed of President
Patricia Singer and Clerk Jack Souders to attend and address the Task
Force to continue the discussion of options. All Task Force information can
be found on the District’s web page at ovsd.org/schoolstaskforce.

 

Summer Educational Academy & Extended School Year

The Summer Educational Academy (SEA) and the Extended School Year
(ESY) at Ocean View School District started on July 10. Over 1,200 students
participated in SEA and another 275 joined in the ESY program. Collectively,
over 1,475 students benefited from OVSD's summer programs. A big thank
you to all the staff who served our students and made lasting connections
this summer.  
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First Day of School & Star View Grand Reopening

Tuesday, September 5, 2023, was the first day of the 2023-2024 school
year in Ocean View School District. It was a day filled with smiles and
laughter from everyone. Students were thrilled to explore new classrooms,
meet their teachers, and enjoy old and new friends. The first day of school
also brought Star View's much anticipated grand reopening. Students were
present at the school's reopening celebration, along with parents, staff,
community, and local partners. During the day, students were provided
tours of the new campus and a first look at the incredible spaces Star View
now has to offer. With a successful start, I want to wish everyone a great
2023-2024 school year!

 

PBIS Recognition Awards

All of our schools were recognized by the Board of Trustees at the
September 26, 2023, Board Meeting for earning awards from the California
Positive Behavioral Interventions and Supports (PBIS) Coalition. Circle View,
Golden View, Harbour View, Lake View, Spring View, Vista View, and
Westmont earned bronze certifications; Hope View, Oak View, Marine View,
Mesa View, Star View, and Village View earned silver certifications; and
College View was honored for earning the highest recognition with a gold
certification. Congratulations to all of our award-winning schools!
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School News Roll Call

Check out OVSD’s September issue of School News Roll Call! Catch up on
all the exciting things happening at our schools, including articles from
Board President Singer, and our administration! 

Student safety is highlighted in this issue as a top priority for the Ocean
VIew School District. The District is collaborating with the Huntington Beach
Police Department (HBPD) to provide e-bike and bike safety awareness
training for middle school students. This innovative safety initiative aims to
enhance road safety awareness and ensure safe commutes for middle
school students who use bikes or e-bikes to travel to/from school. I am
delighted to share that as of September 29, 170 students have completed
the Bike/E-Bike Safety Training and passed the online quiz.

School News September Issue

https://schoolnewsrollcall.com/snrc-issue/ocean-view-september-2023/

